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DEAR CARL,

I'M SORRY FOR THE DELAY IN THE RESPONSE TO YOUR LETTER. OUR RECORDS AND
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PROGRAM LOG INDICATE THAT YOUR RECEPTION! WA
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CORRECT AND WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR
RESPONSE. I HOPE YOU ENJOYED THE SPRINT CAR RACES, AND FOR YOUR INFORMATION,
THEY'RE STILL HELD EVERY SATURDAY NIGHT FROM MEMORIAL DAY THRU LABOR DAY.

ONCE AGAIN, THANK YOU AND GOOD LUCK IN THE FUTURE.

SINCERELY,

LARRY R. ANDERSON
PROGRAM DIRECTOR
KKOJ RADIO



